
anch welcome center
delays pickpltck ofdidirectorrector

leonard monaghan vice pres-
ident of the board of directors
of the anchorage native wel-
come center announced that
applications for the new execu-
tive director will not be consid-
ered until july 17

the board had originally plan-
ned to review applications at the
general meeting thuridathursdathursdayy july
10

the position bacamebacare vacant
after mrs patricia locke resign-
ed june 30 to accept other em-
ployment

monaghan also announced a
no host banquet in honor of
mrs locke to be held august 1

reservations may be made by

calling the welcome center at
2725448272 5448

individuals interested in ap-
plying for the directorship are
urged to write at once for appli-
cation forms and a job descrip-
tion from the welcome center
at 105 4thath avenue anchorage
alaska 99501


